Beat: Travel

VIA RAIL STRIKE AVERTED

PENDING DEAL RATIFICATION
Halifax, Nova Scotia, 13.07.2022, 00:11 Time

USPA NEWS - UPDATE TO PREVIOUS STORY
Via Rail and Unifor have announced a tentative deal has been struck just ahead of a deadline that would have seen some 2,400
workers walk off the job.

The following is the Media Release posted on the VIA Rail Canada website.

Montréal, July 12, 2022 - "VIA Rail Canada (VIA Rail) has reached tentative agreements with Unifor’s Council 4000 and Local 100,
the union representing some 2,400 VIA Rail employees working in its stations, on board its trains, in its maintenance centres, the VIA
Customer Centre, and administrative offices.

These tentative agreements are subject to a ratification vote by VIA Rail’s Unifor members. Once ratified, the collective agreements
will be retroactive to January 1, 2022 and in effect through December 31, 2024. Please note that details of the agreements will only be
released following ratification by members."

“VIA Rail is pleased to have negotiated these agreements and recognizes the hard work of both parties during this process,” said
Martin R Landry, President and Chief Executive Officer. “We sympathize with the passengers and communities whose plans have
been impacted in the past couple of days due to the uncertainty caused by this potential strike. As we look forward to ratification, these
tentative agreements allow our teams to get back to doing what we do best: serving Canadians throughout the country.”
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"VIA Rail regrets any uncertainties that the strike notice issued by the union may have caused. We want to reassure our passengers
that as we await ratification operations will run as scheduled.

VIA Rail continues to offer customers the opportunity to make changes to their travel plans without service fees for any departures
prior to July 31, 2022."

Please visit viarail.ca to modify your reservation or call 1 888 VIA-RAIL (1 888 842-7245), or our TTY service (for persons who are
deaf or hard of hearing) 1 800 268-9503.
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